
FOR RENT : Downtown, bright, luxury 3 bedroom townhouse with 1 1 baths, large
kitchen, 6 appliances, abundant storage space, drapes, fireplace, sundeck, 2-car
carport, othet ammenities, excellent condition $925 'month, ' 2 year lease available
April 1/88 or later . Business hours call Mr. McLaughlin 236-4125 or after hours
call 594-8275 ( leave message) .

FOR RENT: Downtown 2 bedroom apartment to share, Bay & Laurier, March 1 . Two
bathrooms, 5 appliances, double balcony, indoor parking, air conditioning,,soûthern
exposure, indoor pool, sauna, whirlpool, billard room, 18th floor . Tidy female,
non-smoker preferred. All inclusive $425 or $400 without parking - call 994-5645
(between 9.00 a.m . and 6.00 p.m.) or 594-9379 (after 6 .00 p .m .) .

FOR RENT OR SALE: Ottawa South, quiet location near River and Parkland, this warm

and bright four bedroom home offers, hardwood floors throughout, large dining room,

main floor family room,fireplace, and one and a half baths . Totally revamped,
renovated kitchen and a private landscaped yard, fully fenced and with a-private
drive . Immediate possession and a long term lease is available . Asking $950-per
month . Also for sale at $199,000 . Call 236-9430 early morning or evenings on week
days, by chance on week ends .

FOR SALE : New Edinburg home, 3-bedroom, 2 full bathrooms, hardwood floors,-large
living room with fireplace, separate dining room with built-in cupboards, 28' X 14'
f amily room on main floor, modernized kitchen, 30' X 10' cedar deck, big garden,
situated on quiet Crescent, garage, 15-20 walk to External Affairs . $239,900.
Please call 745-9487 after 6 .00 p .m .

SHARE : Looking for someone to share accommodations in a large 2 bedroom apartment
in Sandy Hill . Indoor parking . 15-20 minutes walk from External Affairs .-
March 1, $325 + Hydro . Call Marie-Lynn at 995-4750 or after 5 :00 p.m . at 232-3110.

ASSORTED ANTIQUES : Corner cupboard, blanket box, back to the wall, dining room
table with 5 leaves and 6 pressed back chairs and matching rocker, 2 chests of
drawers . All have been appraised, 236-9430 early morning or evening . .


